
SEND coffee morning 

When: 9.15am 12th October 
Where: middle hall

Please come to the main office foyer where we will greet you 

The focus of this parent coffee morning will be to introduce you to the new team for supporting 
children with SEND. It will be ran by Aurora Roelofs our head of inclusion. While any parent of a 
SEND child is welcome, it will be particularly useful for those parents whose child with SEND has 

just started with us at Primrose Hill. It will explain to you some of the structures in place and areas 
we will focus on moving forward. After this, there will be a chance to ask questions and network 

with other parents.


